Naussy Seak “Leaps Frogs” visit IRCC
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Three members of the US Navy Seal Leap Frogs ( Parachute Team) had a nice visit at IRCC as a guest of Mr. and Mrs.
Pish Pishdad and their son, Amir Jr., a retired Navy Seal Lieutenant Commander. The Pishdads graciously prepared a
breakfast fit for a king and took the Seals on tour of the grounds, where they met several residents and posed for photos.
Captain USN, Larry Fay and Captain USN, Richard Evans took them out for a round of golf. The Seals finished off the
day having dinner with the Pishdads and other IRCC residents at the At Ease Club.

Read the full story, bu Florida Today reporter, Norman Moody on www.floridatoday.com
Enter Navy Seals in search bar.
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